

BULLDOG BRIEFS

Edgar Middle School Newsletter December 4, 2023



Suzy Azevedo, Principal

Neyda Evans, Assistant Principal

November Students of the Month

- Each month grade level teachers will recognize students in their grade level that stand out and positively contribute to the school community.
- November's Students of the Month were:
 - o Grade 5- Sai Parnav Nellaiappan
 - o Grade 6- Ava Goldbeck
 - o Grade 7- Kako Maemura
 - o Grade 8- Aditi Ramachandran
- Students of the Month will have the privilege to have lunch with friends in the courtyard.
- Congratulations to the students!! Keep up the great work.

Student Council Food Drive

- The 7th & 8th Student Council is running a Food Drive for the First Presbyterian Church.
- Canned food donations may be placed in one of two bins in front of the office.
- The bins are labeled with Mrs. Azevedo's and Mrs. Evans' names. The person whose bin whose has the most cans will wear an inflatable costume on December 22.

Charged Chromebooks

- Chromebooks should be charged every day.
- Please encourage students to bring chargers to school in case they need to be charged.
- Loaners will not be given to students whose Chromebooks are not charged.



PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR
SEPAC PARENT MEETING

SEEKING ASSISTANCE AND UNDERSTANDING THE PROCESS

Date: Wednesday, December 6, 2023 Time: 6:30 p.m. Place: MHS Auditorium

Presented by:

Deneane Bonassisa, Director of Special Services Patricia Lewis, Learning Disabilities Teacher-Consultant

EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO ATTEND!

WE ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING
YOU THERE!

Governor's Educators of the Year

- Congratulations to this year Governor's Educators of the Year for Edgar Middle School.
- Mrs. Logan is our Teacher of the Year.
- Mrs. Lewis is our Educational Services Professional of the Year.
- We are so fortunate to have such dedicated educators as part of our school community.



